
What we are learning in Key Stage 1
Week beginning: 18th September

Next week we 
are learning…

Year 1 Year 2

Phonics and 
Spelling

Revising our Phase 3 
sounds

Revising our phonics so far

English Using our sentence skills 
and phonics to write a 
sentence

Identifying nouns and 
adjectives
Writing a recount of our 
trip

Maths Counting on from a number
Writing numbers to 10 in 
words

Partitioning numbers to 
100 into 10s and ones

Topic Colour mixing, primary and 
secondary colours, brush 
strokes

Looking at human features
in the environment
Sorting living and non-
living

Highlights this week: 
All the KS1 classes have been learning about their 
class animals this week, we have seen some 
amazing art work and facts!
Coming up… 
Wed 20th Sep 2.45pm Otters, Squirrels and 
Hedgehogs Welcome Meetings
Thurs 21st Year 2 Walton Trip 
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